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Minutes of the Parish Council (PC) On Site Planning Meeting 
held on Tuesday 14th June 2022 at 3.30pm to consider PA 22/01211/HOU –  
Single storey rear extension to Gillons Lawn, Corkscrew Lane, Woolston. 

 
Councillors Present: 

Malcolm Hunt (Chairman)   Andy Keys-Toyer,    
 Bryan Mead     John Rundle    
 Maria Viney 

 
In Attendance:  Mrs Woollard (Applicant). 
 
22/89.   Declarations of interest: None. 

 
22/90.  Mrs Woollard explained the application and why it was needed to extend the 

kitchen etc. It all looked to be in keeping with the existing building. 
 
22/91.  Resolution:   The PC resolved unanimously to recommend APPROVAL of the 
Application (which seemed to be unnecessary as the application had already been passed 
by SSDC). 
   
The meeting closed at 3.45pm. 
 

 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………… 
 
 
Dated…………………………………………….. 
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